Good Afternoon DALTA Members,

Our December Luncheon will be held Wednesday, December 7th at Maggiano’s Little Italy.  As is tradition for DALTA we will be hosting a charity luncheon. This year the DALTA Board has chosen two organizations to benefit at this luncheon. 

Please take some time to read about both of these amazing charities:
1. Warren Village (www.warrenvillage.org) – Warren Village helps motivated low-income, previously homeless single parent families move from public assistance to personal and economic self-sufficiency through subsidized housing, on-site nationally accredited child care, intensive case management, education guidance and career development. DALTA will match all donations (up to $1,500.00). 
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Friendship Bridge (www.friendshipbridge.org) - Friendship Bridge provides microcredit and education to Guatemalan women so that they can create their own solutions to poverty for themselves, their families and their communities.  Representatives of Friendship Bridge will be selling Guatemalan items (scarves, beaded jewelry, Tipica and other items) before and after the luncheon.  DALTA will be making a $500.00 donation to Friendship Bridge.  

As in past years, we will be holding a silent auction and are in need of donations.  Any donation is appreciated and remember, all proceeds from the silent auction benefit Warren Village. 

Please send all your information and what you will be donating to me (akucharek@sm-energy.com) as I will be coordinating the silent auction.

The official registration email will be sent out soon.  Thanks you and I look forward to seeing everyone on December 7th! 

Alicia Kucharek
1st VP, DALTA

